UC LA Academic Senate

Executive Board

November 4, 2022

Susan Cochran
Chair, UC Senate

Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Senate Regulation 479 (Cal-GETC)

Dear Chair Cochran,

At the November 3, 2022, meeting of the Executive Board, members reviewed the proposed Senate
Regulation 479 (Cal-GETC), and divisional committee and council responses. Members appreciated the
major intersegmental coordination and collaboration required, and they appreciated the importance of
Academic Senate authority and completing the initiative by spring 2023. They noted the concern
expressed by the Undergraduate Council about the need to ensure that transfer students not only are
smoothly admitted to our campuses but also are set up to succeed rather than be burdened with
additional requirements after enrolling. After positive discussion, members voted unanimously to
support the proposal.

Sincerely,

%e@m

Jessica Cattelino
Chair
UCLA Academic Senate

Encl.
Cc: April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate

Andrea Kasko, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate
Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate



